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News from BBMS...  
Dear BBMS Families, 

We hope you are doing well and enjoying the cooler weather now that fall is officially here in 

force.  You see days getting shorter and leaves beginning to cover the ground.  We also know 

our students are excelling in many areas both in and out of school.  If your student is doing 

something individually or with a group outside of school that you want us to know about, 

please share the good news!  We know our students are involved in many great activities and 

we want to be able to share that news with others.  Please send pictures with a short 

explanation of the activity so we can highlight these on our community news bulletin board.  

Two examples of school-based groups in action recently: 

BEST BUDDIES CLUB - after school fun!  Come help support their club on Monday, 

October 29th at Chipotle's from 4pm to 8pm.  These students are phenomenal! 

 

 

Students get together during Shark Tutorial to organize meals for the Grassroots 

"Code Blue" meals program.  This was a great service project - way to go Sharks! 

 



We want to wish the students running for Student Council offices "GOOD LUCK" as 

they prepare for the upcoming election.  Their posters have looked really great and we 

know that they are ready for the opportunity to lead if elected! 

Lastly, this is the final week of the first marking period.  Grades close on Monday, 
November 5th.  Please get in touch with teachers directly to discuss your student's 
progress and set up parent/teacher conferences on November 19, 20 or 21.  We hope to 
see all students find their talents and reach their full potential. 

Have a great week BBMS - see you soon! 

Drew Cockley 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


